
The Friends of Reepham High School and College 

 
 
 

Who are we? 
We are a group of people, (mainly parents), who believe that our children benefit when we take an active interest in the school. We are        
separate from the staff and school governing body although we have close links to both. 
 

How do we help? 
Our goal is to enhance the educational and recreational opportunities of children in the school and college. 

What does that really mean? 
Fundraising….and a bit more fundraising!!! This is the key aspect of our role. Once we have raised some funds we decide together where the 
resources can be best used. We have regular requests from the staff and students at the school and college and we really like to help and      
support most of these projects.  This year we have been able to help purchase new rugby kits, picnic benches, a poly tunnel for the allotment, 
bee keeping suits for the pupilsand re-upholster the library chairs.  
 
 
Support for events 
The “Friends” provide much appreciated help at school functions such as open evenings, drama performances and carol services by serving 
and selling refreshments.  

How can you help? 
If you can help serve refreshments at an event, if you have any special skills which could help us with projects, anyone with links to companies 
who may like support or sponsor events, anyone who is creative and could help us with our branding, these would all be appreciated equally! 
We would love to hold another big event at the school next summer but this would need lots of support and planning, if you think you may be 
able to spare some time to help with this, please email us on the address below. 
We like to keep in touch via email so dates of events can be arranged, helpers organised and staff requests discussed. If you would like to be 
added to our mailing list please contact me. 
If you would like to be involved and kept undated please contact - Mell Jones—Chair person of the Friends of RHSC also parent to a year 
9 child and year 7 child)  Email mellandspencer@tiscali.co.uk        
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
or follow us on Facebook “Friends of Reepham High School & College”  for details of meetings and events.  Thank you.                


